
BENNETT CROSSING METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 2 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING AND  

NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO 2020 BUDGET 

 

February 14, 2022  

 

 

 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors (the “Board”) of the BENNETT CROSSING 

METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 2 (the “District”) Town of Bennett County of Adams, State of Colorado, will 

hold a special meeting (the “Meeting”) at 10:00 A.M., on February 14, 2022, via Zoom at: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86777750540?pwd=KzJBUmhuNC83Yjg3MzFaT256MnJIUT09 

Meeting ID: 867 7775 0540;   Passcode:  673991;  Teleconference: 1 346 248 7799 US for the purpose of 

conducting such business as may come before the Board.  
 

 FURTHER, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed amended budget has been submitted to the District for 

the fiscal year of 2020.  A copy of the proposed amended budget has been filed in the office of Miller & Associates Law 

Offices, LLC, where the same is open for public inspection.  Such proposed amended budget will be considered at the 

meeting of the District to be held via zoom. 
 

Any interested elector within the District may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections at any time prior 

to the final adoption of the 2020 budget amendment. 
 

The meeting is open to the public. 
 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

    BENNETT CROSSING METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 2 

 

    _________________________________________ 

    By:  /s/ MILLER & ASSOCIATES LAW OFFICES, LLC 

 

 


